
From: BoardSec
Sent: July 27, 2012 11:27 AM
To: 
Subject: EB-2012-0136 FW: Application for an Electricity Distribution Rate Change
 
 

From: MICHAEL ABRAMOWITZ [m  
Sent: July 26, 2012 8:37 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Application for an Electricity Distribution Rate Change
 
Dear friends at Ontario Energy Board:
 
I have found this "Notice of Application and Hearing for an Electricity Distribution Rate Change" by Hydro One.
 
This is total bunk.
 
I believe that Hydro One makes lots and lots of money from us
ratepayers and there needs to be someone to defend us from these
corporate "bad guys".
 
Tell them to back off.
 
We pay enough in our time of use hydro rates, thank you.
 
As well, the Ontario government should stop taxing energy as
we in Ontario can experience  very cold winters and very hot
summers.
 
Michael Abramowitz
ratepayer
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